August 12thth 2019 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report Read by Laurie	
Treasurers Report Read by Dick
Cash
Savings 
Checking 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
Permit for Culverts was $50.00, Cost of 12” and 24” Culverts were $554.30, Cost of installation was $650.00
  Treasurer report Approved by Dennis, 2nd by Justin
   Old Business
   Member dues went up this year due to AWSC dues going up. Single member is $20.00, family is $25.00
   Donation check was made for $300.00 to the groomer fund
   SNARS report was submitted on time in the spring. Thank you to everyone for getting your time in and Thank you to Dennis for taking care this!
   Remember when putting signs in this fall to make sure there is enough room for the groomers and snowplows to do their jobs without damaging the signs. Also discussed having taller stop signs so they are visible over snow banks. 
   Policies and procedures have been updated. If anyone is interested in reading it you can borrow a copy of it from Kurt.  Was discussed  to eventually have a link created for everyone to access. 
 
  New Business 
 This year we will have an alphabetized list of attendees for the CVSO meetings. If you are not able to make the meeting when it is your turn, you will be responsible to find someone to take your spot. 
    Had a lot of discussion on the Can Feed:
        Can Feed posters have been made and can be picked up at the next meeting or from Kurt at the sign shop.
        We will be trying out a swap meet this year. It is free for a spot, but you must bring your own table.
        Had a discussion on paying a little extra to advertise on the TV and radio stations. Mark is going to check on pricing. Max budget is set at $300.00.  Ruth and Dick will place the usual ad in the Herald Telegram and the Bloomer paper. 
        We will be cleaning veggies at the Collision Center again this year. Please do not drop off any donations there, hang on to them until the night of veggie cleaning. 
        When getting donations, email Laurie on where you stopped and what you received so we can keep an updated list and we can share with everyone so we aren’t hitting up places twice. 
        Need to check and see what is available for tables. Was rumored some tables may have been sold through auction. 
         Clyde was going to check with Horizons to see if it is possible to use the building in case of bad weather. 
        Our biggest discussion was on the paddle raffles. Per the audit this past spring, we can no longer do our raffles the way were doing them. The auditor suggested selling tickets where the buyer keeps half of the ticket. Kurt or Dick was going to check with the auditor to see if we can do a computer generated number draw instead of the paddle wheel. More discussion on this at the next meeting. 
 

Notes from April CVSO meeting:
   Final CVSO meeting of the season was attened by Kurt, Lefty, Russ, Laurie and Justin. 
   CVSO is looking for instructors for snowmobile safety classes.
   Some clubs pay for kids to attend the Snowmobile safety classes. Was discussed at our meeting that this is something we may be interested in doing also. 
   There was a 9 to 8 vote to keep the John Deere for sale. 
   The cost for the new 2020 Tucker was $212,700.00 ( I hope I have down the correct price : )


OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE AUGUST 26TH AT OJIBWA AT 7:30. WE WILL MAINLY FOCUS ON THE CAN FEED SINCE WE HAVE SOME CHANGES TO THIS YEARS EVENT.  INPUT FROM EVERYONE IS GREATLY APPRECIATED. 

DON’T FORGET TO PAY YOUR DUES!
  

     



